
 
 
 

November 29, 2022 
 
TO:        MEMBERS OF PRESBYTERY 
FROM:  Ted McCulloch, Stated Clerk 
 
There is a lot of different information for this meeting, so please read it all carefully. 
 
The Presbytery of Lake Huron will hold its stated meeting on Tuesday, December 6, 2022, 
starting at 9:30 AM.  This will be a hybrid meeting with the ability to be in-person or by Zoom.  
Our host congregation is Westminster Presbyterian Church, 103 E. Midland Street, Bay City, MI 
48706.  Regardless of how you plan to attend, registration by all commissioners and/or 
guests ahead of the meeting is required. To register, click this link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUrdOitrD0sG9S0VzA0WQz4Wez33nwIvzkr  
 
For those attending in-person, there is parking in the church lot behind the church or on the 
streets by the church.   
 
We are looking forward to Rev. Glenn Grant, our Moderator, leading worship.  We will celebrate 
the Sacrament of the Lord’s Supper.  Our equipping time will consist of several elements.  One 
thing that came through in the feedback to the Presbytery over the last few months is a desire 
for a better understanding of how Presbytery works. So, we will have the first of several 
“Presbytery 101” segments.  In addition, we will have a presentation on the revised new “Church 
Discipline” section for the Book of Order (and vote on its amendments during our business).  
The last element will be an update on the themes from our feedback and next steps. 
 
Then just before lunch, we will install the Moderator and Vice-Moderator for 2023. 
 
Lunch will be served at this meeting.  It will be a box-type lunch.  A basket for free will gifts to 
cover lunch will be available as well as a way to give electronically.  A recommended donation 
would be $5 per lunch. 
 
For business, as mentioned, we will vote on the revised “Church Discipline” amendment to the 
Book of Order.  Also, we will elect the nominees for our Presbytery Committees and 
Commissions, approve the 2023 budget, and several additional items.  Please be sure to read 
the committee reports ahead of the meeting for more detailed information. 
 
The Offering from this meeting will go to the Niger Mission Network. 
 
For Zoom only commissioners:  Please note that all aspects of the Presbytery meeting will 
take more time and that can be hard to do on Zoom.  Please take a break any time you need to.  
For the table discussions, we will put all the Zoom commissioners together.   
 
Please call or email Staci Percy (spercy@presbylh.org) at the Presbytery office to request an 
excused absence. Excused absences are automatically granted to all honorably retired 
ministers and to any member of presbytery who calls or emails a request. 
 
Yours in Christ, 

 
Ted McCulloch, Stated Clerk 
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